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$450,000 AVAILABLE FOR BIOFUELS GRANT PROGRAM 
 

The Arizona Department of Commerce Energy Office today announced $450,000 in grants is 
now available for the Arizona Biofuel Conversion Program.  This is a portion of the $1.8 million 
available over a three-year period of the State Energy Plan, funded under the American Recovery 
and Reinvestment Act of 2009.  It is available to commercial motor fuel dispensing sites to 
encourage the use of E85 or biodiesel biofuels throughout Arizona. 

 

These highly competitive grants are available for capital expenses to convert or install biofuel 
compatible fuel storage tanks, fuel dispensers, blending equipment and other components for the 
purpose of dispensing E85 or biodiesel biofuels.  Directly associated expenses, such as fees to 
clean existing storage tanks and labor for installation of tanks, fuel lines and dispensers are also 
eligible projects.  The grants are for $30,000 or 40% of the project cost, whichever is less. 

 

Commerce will host a pre-proposal workshop as part of its application process to provide 
information on the grants as well as provide guidance in filling out the application.  Applicants 
are strongly encouraged to attend the workshop. 
 

DATE:             Tuesday, September 22, 2009 
            TIME:              2:00 p.m. 
            LOCATION:   Arizona State Capitol, Executive Tower 
                                    1700 West Washington Street 
                                    2nd Floor Governor’s Conference Room  
                                    Phoenix, AZ 85007 
 
Information is available at www.azcommerce.com/Energy/Biofuels.htm or by contacting 
Jennifer Pittman-Leeper at JenniferL@azcommerce.com or 602-771-1136.  Application deadline 
is 3:00 p.m. on October 15, 2009. 
 


